
Dear reviewers: 

On behalf of my co-authors, we thank you very much for giving us an 

opportunity to revise our manuscript, we appreciate editor and reviewers 

very much for their positive and constructive comments and suggestions on 

our manuscript entitled “P2Y1R involved in visceral hypersensitivity in 

irritable bowel system like rat model”. (Manuscript NO.: 34114).We have 

studied reviewer’s comments carefully and have made revision which 

marked in black in the paper.  

Reviewer 1: 

Combined with the content of the article, we have made the appropriate 

changes at the discussion part, where we added contents about comorbidities 

or extra-intestinal symptoms of IBS and joined the two literature you 

suggested.  

 

Reviewer 2: 

About the English writing of the manuscript, we ask for native English 

speaker to revise the paper before it was submitted to the magazine and this 

time. I don’t know whether it has reached to your magazine’s standard. 

 

We have tried our best to revise our manuscript according to the comments. 

Attached please find the revised version, which we would like to submit for 

your kind consideration.We would like to express our great appreciation to 

you and reviewers for comments on our paper. Looking forward to hearing 

from you. 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jie Wu 

2017-05-12 


